From: Rene Loy

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Comments - working draft election rules
Date: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 11:18:57 AM

Dear Secretary Williams

Delta County would like to provide feedback for Rule 7.17. During even year elections Delta County
has the possibility of 4-5 Elections very close together.

Depending on when the election is determined we have the Presidential Primary in March,
Municipal Elections the first week of April, Special District Elections first park of May, and then
Primary Elections in June.

Scanning and attaching ballot signatures with this timeframe will be impossible for us to comply with
as we manually must scan individual envelopes and attach them. We would prefer to see “Or before
the first day to conduct signature verification at the next county or municipal mail ballot election”
removed or expand the waiver process to include a waiver for counties that cannot meet these
timeframe requirements.

Thank you very much for your consideration,

Rene Loy Maas

Chief Deputy

Clerk & Recorders Office
501 Palmer St. #211
Delta, CO 81416

Email: yrloy@deltacounty.com
Phone: 970.874.5903

Follow us on Facebook or Twitter for office information,
For Voting information or to register visit: www.govotecolorado.com

To Renew your plates on [ine visit www.colorado.gov/renewplates

NOTICE: This email transmission from the County of Delta, and any documents, files, or previous email messages
attached to it, are intended solely for the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
confidential, legally privileged, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized review, forwarding, printing, copying, distribution, or use of
this transmission or the information it contains is strictly prohibited. A misdirected transmittal of this email does not
constitute waiver of any applicable privilege. If you received this transmission in error, please immediately notify the
sender and delete the original transmission and its attachments. Notwithstanding the foregoing, sender and
receiver should be aware that all incoming and outgoing emails may be subject to the Colorado Open Records Act,
C.R.S. 24-72-100.1 et seq. Thank you.
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